
From: Kerry Doole
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council
Date: Thursday, January 23, 2020 10:32:01 AM

Submitted on Thursday, January 23, 2020 - 10:31

Submitted by anonymous user: 207.195.86.26

Submitted values are:

Date  Thursday, January 23, 2020 
To  His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name  Kerry 
Last Name  Doole 
Email   
Address   
City  Saskatoon 
Province  Saskatchewan 
Postal Code   
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)  

 
Subject  Short term rentals 
Meeting (if known)  
Comments  
Please focus on bigger picture items. 
Major cities need short term rentals. The city should not be involved in trying to micro
manage such a small items of personal home owners. Let them do as they wish with
their homes and encourage tourism to our great city.

Attachments 

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/360411
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